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I have followed the stories of ‘unique situations’ or ‘rogue operators’ and all the footage comes 
to light because of the actions of these whistleblowers. Whether this be in the horrific live export 
trade or in  If there were no animal right’s activists, there would be no footage 
and these perpetrators wouldn’t be found out.  
Until we have mandatory CcTV in all slaughterhouses, these activists are being target as not the 
ones inflicting the horrific treatment.  
An inquiry should be in to this sector, and especially what seems to be ‘standard practice’ in 
Australia. 
When these whistleblowers can receive harsher penalties that paedophiles, there is clearly 
something wrong. 
I strongly oppose these laws. 




